
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Stansell, Kaitlin <kstansell@wmbfnews.com>

Date: 1/4/2017 3:42:32 PM
Subject: RE: WMBF interview request

Kaitlin,
 
Thank you for reaching out, unfortunately the governor does not have availabity to join you this Thursday.
 
However, please feel free to stay in touch, and I am happy to let you know if anything changes.  
 
From: Stansell, Kaitlin [mailto:kstansell@wmbfnews.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 3:03 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: WMBF interview request
 
Hope your holidays were merry and bright! 
I am reaching out to you after contacting Brian Symmes a couple of weeks ago about a possible interview 
opportunity. 
I will be in Columbia this Thursday for the legislative workshop with a photographer, and I was wondering if 
Gov. Nikki Haley would have time for a short one-on-one interview with me before she becomes the UN 
Ambassador. 
I know she is very busy right now, but I just thought I would ask.
Hope to hear back from you soon.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kaitlin Stansell
Anchor & Reporter for WMBF News
843-798-9820
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